
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 June 2021 
 
 
Year 11 Prom 
 
It is with a heavy heart we have to deliver the unfortunate update regarding prom. As you may have heard 
from Boris Johnson’s announcement on Monday 14 June, the lockdown restriction’s which were due to end 
on the 21 June, have now been postponed for another four weeks. This unfortunately means we cannot go 
ahead with Prom which was booked for the 2 July as restrictions for indoor activities will still be in place, as 
per the government guidelines.  
 
Any money you have paid through parent pay for your ticket will be refunded direct to parent pay. You can 
then refund the money back onto your account at your earliest convenience. The funds will be available 
from the 21st June 2021. 
 
We are extremely upset that we have had to take the decision to cancel prom and we have not taken it light 
heartily. On the evening of prom we had planned to hand out awards, these will still go ahead but will be 
posted out.  
 
We look forward to seeing students on the 12 August 2021 at results day, to celebrate their achievements at 
BBEC.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss M White    Mrs R Ford 
Head of Year 11   Assistant Head of Year 11 
 
 
 
 


